
 

10th November, 2020 

 
 

 
Dear parents / carers, 

 

On Friday 13th November it’s Children in 
Need day and we want everyone to wear 
something spotty or paint spots on your 
face to mark the occasion! This year,    you 

will be able to make your donations via ParentPay as we will  
not be handling cash in school. Please go to our Firs Lower 
School, Fundraising for BBC Children In Need Page. Using the 
link below. All donations made will go directly to Children in 
Need. 
 
The Firs Lower School, Fundraising for Children In Need 2020 

 

The money raised will help change the lives of disadvantaged 
children and young people all over the country. 

 
This will be a non-uniform day and we look forward to seeing  
the children in spots on the day! 

 
Thank you for your support. 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Adam J.G Campbell (Headteacher) 

 
The Firs Lower School • Station Road, Ampthill, Bedford MK45 2QR 

Telephone: (01525) 402735 
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